The upcoming Annual Meeting is an opportunity to elect new homeowners to our Board of
Directors. It's an important process and we hope you will attend. A good group of residents
have committed to serving the members of our community, but we need your vote to be
successful.

Here is the list of homeowners with fresh ideas and innovative ways to preserve and protect
our neighborhood:

Andrea Joy

= Resident for 18 years.

= State licensed professional Realtor® for 17 years & State licensed Community
Association Manager for 11 years.

= Andrea says she wants to join our Board of Directors to explore ways to lower our
monthly assessments while proving an open-and-honest exchange between the Board
of Directors and our homeowners.

Ron Rostorfer

= Resident for 16 years.

* Engineering degree from Purdue & MBA from University of Michigan.

= Brings in-depth knowledge of contracts and procurement strategies.

= Ron says he wants to join our Board of Directors to help get value in community
management and all required services to enhance the value we all seek in our homes.

Brett Diaz

= Resident for 3 years.

= Runs his own marketing business and has an outdoor clothing brand.

= Brett says he wants to join our Board of Directors to help enhance the aesthetics of our
community while working to improve some of the current vendor services.

If you can’t attend the meeting in person but want to cast a vote for new Board members,
then please make sure you designate a proxy that will vote on your behalf, or contact Andrea
Joy for assistance at 954/600-8689 or andrea@joyfulfomes.com. Andrea will collect your
proxy form in person - so please DO NOT mail it.

Thank you. Andrea, Ron and Brett are counting on your support.
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